
To:
Subject: RE: 6/2015/2528/OUTLINE
Date: 26 January 2016 10:09:25

Dear 
 
Many thanks for consulting me on this application.  I do not believe these works will
impact on North Mymms Public Footpath 11 though.
 
Kind regards,
Dawn
 
Dawn Grocock
Countryside Access Officer
Public Rights of Way Service
 
01992 555235
www.hertsdirect.org
 

 
THINK! - Do you really need to print this email? Save Paper - Save Money - Reduce
Waste
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